
From: Ryan Von Weller <RVonWeller@wendovergroup.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:54 PM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Rule Development Comment 
 

Wendover supports the notion to eliminate the Preservation set aside. Steve Auger’s public 

comment on 2-11 concisely laid out the reasoning for this change, and we support this desire to 

have it removed from the QAP.  

 

Thank you.   

 
 

 

Ryan von Weller 

1105 Kensington Park Dr. 
Suite 200 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
(407) 333-3233 x294 
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